From: Carter, Eric M. [mailto:Eric.Carter@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2018 10:07 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: International Association of Chiefs of Police IACP 2017 After Action Reporting and Review Conference- BOE Travel

Good Morning Steve!  I hope you had an enjoyable Memorial Day holiday weekend?   I'm follow-up to inform you that myself and Lt. Stevens have returned from the IACP planning conference below  and to inform you that we did not receive anything outside of  reasonable travel expenses on behalf of IACP-2019.  Take care and have a great summer. 

Eric M. Carter

Deputy Chief 

Special Functions Divison

Chicago Police Dept

